
 

S20L1-001 – Enbridge Pipelines (NW) Inc. – 2020 Annual Report March 3, 2022 
 

Sahtu Land and Water Board 
P.O Box 1 

Fort Good Hope, NT 
X0E 0H0 

Phone: 867-598-2413 
Fax: 867-598-2325 

www.slwb.com 
 

March 3, 2022                                                                                                                                      File: S20L1-001 
 
Sarah Mckenzie, 
Enbridge Pipeline (NW) Inc. 
10175 – 101 Street NW  
Edmonton, AB T5J 0H3 
                                                                                                                                                                Sent by email 
 
 
Dear Sarah Mckenzie, 
 
Enbridge Little Smith Creek 2020 Annual Water Licence Report – Board Satisfaction 
 
The Sahtu Land and Water Board (SLWB) met on March 2, 2022, to consider the 2020 Annual Water 
Licence Report submitted on March 31, 2021, in accordance with Part B, Condition 16 and Schedule 1 of 
Licence S20L1-001. Based on reviewer comments and Board staff review, the Board was satisfied that 
the Licensee has met the requirements of the Licence. 
 
The ongoing cooperation of Enbridge Pipeline (NW) Inc. is appreciated. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Benjamin Roy at broy@slwb.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Benjamin Roy 
Regulatory Technician 
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